
North Stonington Affordable Housing Committee 

Special Meeting 

May 30, 2019 at 6pm 

Wheeler High School Media Center 

 

Workshop Notes 

(Approved on April 29, 2020) 

 

Members Present:  Margaret Leonard and Mary Ann Ricker 

Guests Present: Juliet Hodge, PDZO, Magnus Smith, Ian Crandall, Alisson Buonarnd, Eric Henderson, 

Dean Kennedy, Lukas Jones and Aiden Rathbun 

 

Minutes were not approved as there was no quorum. 

Juliet Hodge reviewed the 2019 Housing Plan. Public Act 17-170 mandates that all municipalities must 

prepare, amend and adopt an affordable housing plan every five years; which plan shall “specify how 

the municipality intends to increase the number of affordable housing developments.” 

Preparations for the June 4 event, 6pm at the Congregational Church with Michael Santoro, current 

acting Director for the Office of Housing Development for CT DOH, were discussed. The Committee to 

arrive at 4:30 to set up. 

Mary Ann Ricker to edit fact sheet. Margaret Leonard to make it into a brochure to hand out to 

attendees. Laura DeGoursey to get liquid refreshments. Betty Russ to arrange for pies. Those present 

decided to focus on the NoSto Fest as their next event. 

Workshop adjourned at 7:30pm 


